
 

 

F. No. 22/06/2018-G 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

STAFF SELECTION COMMISSION 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 It may be noted that Pre-qualification bids received from bidders who had 

submitted the bids within the stipulated date and time (Wednesday, the 3rd 

October 2018 at 5:00 PM) shall be opened on Friday, the 5th October 2018 at 

2:00 PM in the Mini Conference Hall, 4th floor, Staff Selection Commission, Block 

No. 12, CGO Complex, Lodhi Road, New Delhi – 110003. 

 It should also be noted that: - 

i. Only one representative per bidding firm shall be permitted to attend the 

session for the opening of the pre-qualification bids. 

ii. The representative should carry a valid ID proof/letter of authorization 

from their respective organizations. 

iii. The representative of the bidding firm(s) must affix his/her signature on 

the attendance sheets. 

iv. The proceedings of the opening of pre-qualification bids shall be 

videographed. 

2. This issues with the approval of the Commission 

(R. C. Ahuja) 

Under Secretary (G) 

4th October, 2018 


